
 

 

May 17, 2006 

 

Susanne Gaddis, Ph.D. 

118 Pinoak Court 

Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

 

Dear Dr. Gaddis: 

 

The workshop that you presented on May 5, 2006 at the Hilton in Greenville, NC on “Annual 

Spa Day: A Day of Diversity and Relaxation”, was well received.  Thank you for sharing your 

time, efforts and expertise in implementing this program. 

 

A copy of your workshop’s evaluation summary is enclosed.  We hope it will be helpful in 

planning future programs. 

 

Thank you again for sharing your presentation with us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mildred Carraway, RN, BSN 

Perinatal Outreach Coordinator 

Nursing 

 


